Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/7/2023 2:01:53 PM

First name: Molly Last name: Babbin Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Please do not log 12,000 acres of the Telephone Gap area of the Green Mountain National Forest. Vermonters trust the Forest Service, and ask that you protect the very old and important acres of forest that make the Green Mountain National Forest our home. We need those trees as a carbon offset, and this forest is part of what makes Vermont the place that it is.

Thank you, Molly Babbin